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Comment Card

Dear Reader,

We would like to have your comments and thoughts regarding the future of Golden Spike National Historic 
Site.  The more specifi c you can be the more helpful your answers will be for us.  

Some questions to consider are:

What do you value about Golden Spike NHS?

 

What are the top priorities that you feel the NPS should address at Golden Spike NHS?

Thinking long-term, what do you want Golden Spike NHS to look like in 20 years?

What, in your opinion, are the most important issues aff ecting the NHS now and in the future? 

Please be aware that due to public disclosure requirements, the National Park Service, if requested, is 
required to make the names and addresses of commentors public. However, individual respondents 
may request that we withhold their name and address from the public record which we will honor to 
the extent allowable by law. If you wish to withhold your name and or/address from the public record, 
please check the appropriate box on the other side of this card.



Do you wish to remain on the mailing list for the General Management Plan?     YES___    NO___

We will end your future newsletters and information concerning Golden Spike National Historic Site. 
Please affi  x your mailing label or print your name and address in the space provided.  If the mailing label 
we used is incorrect, please indicate any corrections in the space below.  To help us keep our mailing list 
accurate and up-to-date, please check the boxes below that apply to your wishes.  Thank you for your 
assistance.

 The name or address you have is incorrect; (please change it as indicated below).

 Please add my name to the mailing list.

 Please remove my name from the mailing list.

 Please withhold my name and/or address from the public record (see disclaimer on other side).

Name:__________________________________________________________________________________________

Organization (if any):_____________________________________________________________________________

Address:________________________________________________________________________________________

City/State/Zip:__________________________________________________________________________________

Please fold this form in half, showing the National Park Service preprinted address on the outside, tape it 
closed (no staples please), and affi  x postage.  Drop in the mail.

BUSINESS REPLY MAIL
FIRST CLASS MAIL    PERMIT NO. 12651    WASHINGTON, D.C.
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Thank you for your interest in Golden Spike National Historic Site!
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